
Commission Members 

Cynthia Hall ▪ Alixanne Pinkerton ▪ Paul Edmondson ▪ Joe Mann ▪ Dawn King 

 
 

CITY OF YAKIMA  
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

             
March 26, 2021 
 
RE:  Notice of Public Meeting 

Type II Review for Certificate of Appropriateness 
Property located at 2402 W. Chestnut Ave. 

 
A proposal to buld a 460 square foot addition attached to the southern site of a home 
located within the Barge-Chestnut Historic District located at 2402 W Yakima Ave., has 
been determined to require a public meeting for review by the City’s Historic Preservation 
Commission and determination concerning the issuance of a Certificate of 
Appropriateness in accordance with YMC Chapter 11.62.050.  
 
Type II Review by the Commission is required for any proposed alteration of the 
appearance of a significant feature to a historic proprerty to certify the changes as not 
adversely affecting the historic characteristics of the property which contribute to its 
designation. 
 
A public meeting to review your proposal has been scheduled for Wednesday, April 7, 
2021 at 5:30pm over Zoom. You may contact me at (509) 575-6162 or email 
trevor.martin@yakimawa.gov if you have any questions concerning this action. 
Application materials may be viewed on the City of Yakima’s Historic Preservation 
website. 
 
Zoom Link - 
https://cityofyakima.zoom.us/j/91592889682?pwd=SG8zdkR2ZHJmaGFNY1JaNythTGFI
QT09 
 
Weblink - https://www.yakimawa.gov/services/historic-preservation-commission/  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Trevor Martin, Associate Planner 
Historic Preservation Liaison 
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